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April 20, 2015 

 

“Beloved, now we are the sons of God, and it doth not yet appear what we shall be: 

we know that, when he shall appear, we shall be like him; for we shall see him as he 

is.” 1 John 3:2 

Greetings in the matchless name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  I hope that 

each of you found things well as you returned from the 145
th

 Annual 

Communication. 

First of all, I would like to thank each of you for the outpouring of love that you 

showed Most Worshipful Past Grand Master Anthony T. Stafford and his wife as we 

celebrated the close of his distinguished tenure.  Next, I want to thank each of you 

for having the confidence in me to become the 18
th

 Most Worshipful Grand Master 

of this great jurisdiction of ours.  Last, I want to thank you for your prayers and well 

wishes.  

I consider it a privilege and a signal honor to serve as your leader.  I realize that I 

stand on the shoulders on those Grand Masters and devout Brothers who have gone 

before me.  I thank God for their contributions, which we greatly benefit from today.  

Our jurisdiction is blessed to have a “second to none” cabinet.  We take pride in 

serving you.  We look forward to working with each of you as we strive to go to 

higher heights and deeper depths in Prince Hall Masonry. 

In closing, we look forward to seeing each of you at our Annual Workshop, which 

will be held on Friday and Saturday, July 17 – 18, 2015 at the Grand East.  Be on the 

lookout for more information concerning this event.  My sincere prayer is that God 

will continue to bless you and your families. 

“Please note my new email address at the top of this correspondence.” 

Fraternally yours, 

 
MW Walter Gulley, Jr.  

Grand Master of the Most Worshipful Union Grand Lodge 

Jurisdiction of Florida, Belize, Central America, Incorporated, 

Prince Hall Affiliated 


